
            
  

  

 

 

Abridged Minutes of RuPay Steering Committee Meeting (SCM), 23rd January’25 

 

 

• NPCI updated on circulars and important advisories issued post March 2024.  

• RuPay UDIR and NPS update were provided to the member banks and were requested 

to complete the UDIR development at the earliest.  

• NPCI provided the Business updates to the SC members and were informed on NPCI 

Partner Program. 

• NPCI presented the RuPay Scan and Score and API based journey was discussed with 

the member banks. 

• NPCI provided updates on various card programs and their go-to-market plan was 

discussed with SC members. 

• NPCI briefed on various RuPay and NCMC features, international acceptance, and 

various international transaction types were discussed with the member banks. 

• NPCI provided Brand update to SC members along with upcoming marketing 

collaborations. 

• NPCI provided overview of DigiSaathi. Member banks agreed to support the initiative 

and help in spreading awareness to their customers as well as the public. 

• NPCI updated SC members on changes in RuPay chargeback rule and DMS 

presentment TAT. 

• RuPay EFRM update was provided to the member banks and support was sought for 

fraud tagging. 

• NPCI urged members to complete RuPay Self-Assessment. 
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